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From 30 September 1997, all correspondence should be directed
to the office of the new Executive Director:

Relocation of the IUPAC Secretariat

Dr John W. Jost
IUPAC Secretariat
PO Box 13757
Research Triangle Park
NC 27709-3757
USA

Tel.: +1 (919) 485 8700
Fax: +1 (919) 485 8706
E-mail: johnwjost@compuserve.com

During October the Oxford Secretariat will be occupied in
shipping files to RTP and to the Chemical Heritage Foundation in
Philadelphia (see page 161) and in disposal of furniture and
equipment.


